CENTRAL FLORIDA EXPRESSWAY AUTHORITY

MEMORANDUM

TO: CFX Board Members

FROM: Aneth Williams@

Director of Procurement
DATE: April 19, 2017

RE: Request for Authorization to Advertise
Request for Proposals for Systemwide Landscape Maintenance Services for S.R.
408, S.R. 417, S.R. 528, S.R. 429, S.R. 414, S.R.451, and CFX Headquarters
Building
Contract No. 001309

Board authorization is requested to advertise for Request for Proposals from qualified firms to
provide systemwide landscape maintenance services.

The current contracts with Groundtek of Central Florida (Contract No. 000965 — S.R. 408 and
S.R. 417) and Commercial Companies, Inc., (Contract No. 001050 — S.R. 528, S.R. 429, S.R.
414, and CFX Headquarters Building), expire in November, 2017 and will not be renewed.

The services to be provided under the contract will include landscape and turf maintenance,
mowing, fertilizer application, insect/disease control, aquatic weed control, tree pruning, tree
removal, watering, edging, mulching, irrigation system maintenance, site clean-up and litter
removal at toll facilities and other median and right of way locations, and landscape maintenance
at CFX Headquarters Building.

This contract is budgeted for in the OM&A Budget.

Reviewed by: \@% M

Claude Miller
Director of Maintenance
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